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Rosenberg Corey

From: JvilleOasis <jvilleoasis@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:05 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Please vote NO on HB 2004-A

Hello, 
I am a part owner and full time manager of 63 apartment units in Jackson County Oregon.  I am opposed to HB 
2004-A, please vote NO on this legislation.  It places an undue burden on the landlord, and rewards those who 
misbehave and disturb other tenants' lives.  This act is not the solution to limited housing, and will actually 
reduce available rental housing because other landlords I have spoken with say that if it passes they will be 
converting their properties to other uses. 

Please vote NO on HB 2004-A 

Regards, 
Kevin Ekerson 
945 Beverly Way 
Jacksonville, Oregon  97530 


